
, x W%
.g!!' ?,:p
f ,, c'^n [f
m. _ ;;o
9:,.. ; ryg
li. L~ 2 C D p.x ;;.s w

. v. g.::s~

M
Power
C 0 m p a n a f a o se

October 25,1982
#3F-1082-27
File: 3-0-3-a-1 g .

O
co 1. 9

h 's~

SS '7
s

-

'~

Mr. J.P. O'Reilly -7
* 'SRegional Administrator, Region 11 -

Office of Inspection & Enforcement .7 ' I

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission e,

101 Marietta Street, N.W., Suite 3100 2
Atlanta, GA 30303

'

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Licensee Event Report No. 82-045, Supplemental Information

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Florida Power Corporation, by letter dated October 1,1982, submitted Licensee
Event Report No. 82-045 with a statement in the cover letter that a special report
was enclosed. The special report was not enclosed because it was determined to be
more usefully utilized as a basis of a Technical Specification Change Request to be
submitted at a later date.

Very truly yours,

g . b y,ed
Dr. Patsy Y. Baynard
Assistant to Vice President
Nuclear Operations
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cc: Document Control Desk
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